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Our Ref: MGLA240120-1183 

 
11 February 2020 

 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 24 January 2020. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

1. Could a list please be provided of all publicly owned works of art which have been sold 
by the council since January 2009?  
 
Could the name of the work, where it was being displayed, and the price it was sold for 
please be provided?  
 
2. How were the funds raised used by the council?  

 
 
Your request refers to ‘the council’ so I should clarify that the GLA is London's strategic 
government and does not operate in the same way as local Borough Councils in the capital 
including the City of London Corporation and City of Westminster (you can see a map/list at 
https://www.london.gov.uk/in-my-area).  
 
The GLA’s response to your request is as follows: 
 
Although the GLA has funded public art, the GLA has not sold any publicly owned art in the 
timeframe you specify.   

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA240120-1183. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

  
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  




